
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "j.shirar1688@gmail.com"
Cc: "Gwen Santos"; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO140 - Roy Anderson Paints, Geotracker Global ID TO600101621, 3080 Broadway, Oakland, CA

 94611
Date: Thursday, June 19, 2014 6:12:38 PM

Hello Mr. Shirar:
 
ACEH staff has reviewed the case file, including the February 7, 2012 Correspondence
 prepared on your behalf by ACC Environmental sent in response to my December 28,
 2011 Directive Letter.  Since these correspondences were exchanged, the State Water
 Resources Control Board (SWRCB) adopted the Low Threat Underground Storage Tank
 Case Closure Policy (LTCP) in August 2012 for the purpose of establishing consistent
 statewide case closure criteria for low-threat petroleum Underground Storage Tank (UST)
 sites.  In July, we would like to set up a meeting with you at our office to discuss a review
 of the site’s status in comparison with the LTCP and to develop a path to closure for your
 case.  Please send me three dates and times that you and your consultant would be
 available to meet with us.
 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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